Melissa Gurka

From: Dale Butler

Sent: Wednesday, August 29, 2018 11:42 AM
To: Melissa Gurka

Subject: Jail Cell Padding

Melissa,

Please consider the emergency purchase justification for the cell padding based on the following:

"The Isolation Cells Safety Padding was exposed to a massive volume of water during the 6/26 Flooding, which
caused major damage, rendering these cells un-usable until repairs are completed. This in turn greatly affects
the Jail Operations in housing inmates that are deemed to need this type of containment. “

Thank You,

Dale Butler

Facilities Director
Williamson County
3101 SE Inner Loop
Georgetown, TX 78626
512-943-1609
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